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Sibbet, David

From: Diane Sorlie <desorlie@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2019 3:48 PM

To: Sibbet, David

Subject: Mesa Rock construction recycling plant plans
Mr. Sibbet,

I would like to add my voice to my many neighbor's in harsh opposition to the plans for a construction debris recycling
plant on Mesa Rock Road in Escondido. This is yet another plan to blight our area with a totally inappropriate use of
open and residential space. My concerns are many-firstly, how this project came to this point of approval in our
neighborhood with little notice, apparently a questionable permit process and lacking environmental due diligence.
Secondly, we have already fought against development in the area due to traffic impact at the Deer Springs/I-15
intersection and surrounding roads. The roads are severely impacted now and adding up to 110 trips a day by big trucks
as stated in the report would create a more compromised intersection. This is a huge concern for our quality of life and
safety in the event of wildfire evacuation.

I am also extremely concerned about the pollution, both air and noise this plant would bring about. It is planned for the
worst possible spot, in a residential area and with the windflow, could impact several schools and our children's health.
The possibility that there could be toxic dust and the additional contaminent by-products of this plant is completely
unacceptable for this area. More suitable areas could surely be found for this plant.

Please consider all requests for finding a more suitable spot for this project--it does not belong in our backyard!!
Sincerely,

Duane and Diane Sorlie

10303 Legend Rock Rd.

Escondido, Ca. 92026





